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As an Adult Foster Care Home provider with over 30 years of experience in the field, 

I am very concerned about the implications of HB 3838. Adult foster care homes in 

Oregon are already facing an uncertain future, with many homes closing due to 

bureaucratic over-reaching and a shortage of caregivers. Instead of focusing on 

another un-necessary regulatory system, please place your focus on strengthening 

the measures which are already in place, increase the Medicaid reimbursement 

rates, and offer incentives for the care homes to remain in business. Please support 

the adult foster care home industry, and OPPOSE HB 3838.  


